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Spring Term 2019



Are We There Yet? Spring 1 

Communication and Language (CL)

We are learning to:

 Listen to what others say while I’m doing 
something else;

 Be attentive during learning time;

 Listen and respond to ideas expressed by 
others in conversation or discussion;

 Build storylines with my friends when I am 
playing a role. 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development (PSED)

We are learning to:
 Attend to and take account of what others 

say;
 Explain our own knowledge and 

understanding;
 Share our opinions with others in a positive 

manner;
 Understand how our actions affect other 

people.

Physical Development (PD)

We are learning to:

 Negotiate space successfully when playing 
racing and chasing games with other children, 
adjusting speed or changing direction to avoid 
obstacles;

 Show some understanding that good practices 
with regard to exercise, eating, sleeping and 
hygiene can contribute to good health.

Exploring Arts and Design (EAD)

We are learning to:

 Play cooperatively as part of a group to 
develop and act out a narrative;

 Experiment to create different textures;

 Select appropriate resources and adapt work 
where necessary.

 Use different tools to help create a planned 
effect. 



Do Cows Drink Milk? Spring 2

Literacy 
http://www.ruthmiskin.com/en/parents/

We are learning to:

 Link sounds to letters, naming and sounding 
the letters of the alphabet;

 Read words and simple sentences;

 Use vocabulary and forms of speech that are 
increasingly influenced by our experiences of 
books.

Maths 

We are learning to:

 Count objects to 10 and beyond;

 Use mathematical language to talk about 
weight, capacity, length, height etc. 

 Find the total number of objects in two 
groups;

 Use the vocabulary used in addition and 
subtraction;

Understanding the World (UW)

We are learning to:

 Discuss similarities and differences between 
us and others;

 Make observations of the things around us 
and talk about changes;

 Use ICT in our artwork.

Spiritual, Moral, Social and Cultural 
Development (SMSC)
We will focus on:

 Talking about the importance of Easter to 
Christians;

 Developing our resilience and reflecting on 
our experiences;

 Being a good friend.


